
NOTICES - (week beginning  29th March 2015) 

March 29th  11am  Girls’ Brigade 60th Anniversary Service 
     Special guest -  Ruth Spratt 

April 3rd    7pm  Good Friday Service 
April 5th  11am  Easter Sunday Service 

 
The GB girls will be serving tea, coffee & buns in the church hall after 

the  service this morning. All money raised will go to GB funds. We really          
appreciate your  support. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has made our 60th anniversary such a memorable 

occasion. It has been a privilege to celebrate with our chaplains, officers, leaders, 
helpers, girls, past members and friends who have played a part in the life of our 

GB here in Saintfield over the last 60 years. A particular thank you to all of our 
officers who have had a busy few months of planning - enjoy your summer break! 

 
STUDENTS:  We have produced a small booklet with information & prayer 

requests for our students at third level education.  If you would like one 
of these today please speak to Suzanne Leaker. 

 
Copies of our Church Annual report for 2014 are available in the porch for         

collection. 

 

 

Administration sub-committee Monday 30th March at 7.30pm in church 
hall. 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD: 
 

Sunday April 5th: 10am Prayer gathering for the work in 2nd Saintfield 
 

 

TABLE QUIZ in aid of Mission Trip to Poland 
Friday 10th April at 7.30pm 

in 2nd Saintfield Main Hall 
All money raised is going towards the church team going to Poland to 

work along side a church who are passionate about ministry to the or-
phaned and underprivileged. 

 
 

Vestibule Rota for April 2015   Collectors Rota for April 2015 
Roy Copes          James Gilmore  Garth Leaker        Irene Craig 

Garth Leaker       Irene Craig  Frazer Evans       Ken Young 
 

                Flower Rota                
   29.03.15   Girls’ Brigade          

   05.04.15   Kate McAllister 
   12.04.15   Beryl Magee 

 


